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Dear Parents / Guardians, 
Thanks to Mr and Mrs Neale and the Year 6/7 class for ‘Show Night’ last Friday. It was great to see our 6/7 
class perform so confidently and professionally. Well done! 
 
Thanks also to those parents and carers who attended with their children the True Relationships and 
Reproductive Health sessions. The visiting presenters spent two days facilitating the ‘All Schools Program’ 
for the students. If you would like a copy of the information sheets given out at the sessions, please see 
Clementa in the office. 
 
Next week on Wednesday evening from 6pm will be the Student Led Conferences. Parents are encouraged 
to come along to see and hear from their children what they have been learning in school over the past 
months. 
 
I am pleased to advise that Mr. Simon McKeiver will be joining the teaching staff at LIPS in 2018. Simon is a 
QLD teacher with extensive experience and will be a welcome addition to the LIPS team.  

 

Congratulations to our Term 4 Week 4 PrinciPal’s Award 

Recipients! 

 

 

   

          James Butt – Year 2 

 

 Omega Waho – Year 7 

 

 Sam Butt – Prep 

 

 Pat Kola – Year 3 

 

 Abigail Robertson– Year 4   

 
 
 

 

This Friday Afternoon!!! 
 

Student Council will be providing a yummy sausage and popper to the students at LIPS. 

 

Cost is only K5.00 

 

Make sure you bring your money in to school tomorrow morning.  

 

Don’t miss out on this yummy after school snack! 

 

      Week 5 Term 4 2017  

 

 

 



Donations of Cakes for Book Fair Coffee Shop 

For our upcoming Book Fair, we are asking for donations of cakes, slices and treats to be 
served on the morning. If families are able to donate cakes, it would be most appreciated. 
Cakes can be delivered to the school canteen on Friday 10th November from 3pm – 4pm or 
Saturday 11th November from 8am – 9 am.  
 
After School Activities Term Four 
Homework Club – Wednesday Year 6/7 with Miss Collins, Year 4/5 with Ms Langusch and Year 2/3 with Mrs 
Thomas from 3pm-4pm. 
Media Club – Thursday with Ms Langusch, Years 3-7 from 3pm-4pm. 
 
End of Term: Term 4 finishes on Thursday the 7th December. 

 
Congratulations to our year 2/3 class for their very informative 

Science assembly on the properties of water. 

 

 

 

 
 



Year 6/7 Show Night 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

Greg Neville 
 


